
 

  

 

 

         

  

 

From: Celia Dring 
To: Barbara Maksymiw 
Subject: FW: Examiners clarification note update 
Date: 12 December 2022 15:04:57 

Hello Barbara, 
Please find below the initial response from Portishead Town Council to your 
request for additional information. 

“Hi Celia 

Here are answers to a couple of questions 

1. The assessment of the NDP policies local strategic policy is against the adopted development 
plan, as listed in paragraph C3.1. 

3. Yes, the tables on pages 9-15 should be labelled 1B, 1C and 1D. 

Question 2 is for NSC to answer 

Regarding the additional detail required valued employment space, we are working on updating 
the information. We will aim to complete this work before mid January. 

Thank you 
Paul 

Paul Gardner 
Vice-Chair 
Portishead Town Council 
The Folk Hall, 95 High Street, Portishead, Bristol, BS20 6PR 

www.portishead.gov.uk | Twitter | Facebook  | LinkedIn  | Instagram” 

Kind regards 

Celia Dring 
Principal Planning Policy Officer (Mon, Tue and Fri) 

Place Directorate - North Somerset Council - Town Hall - Weston-super-Mare, 
BS23 1UJ 
01934 426244 
www.n-somerset.gov.uk 

http://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/
www.portishead.gov.uk



